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Pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 111. Section 31, the Bourne 
Board of Health, at its regular meeting on December 13, 1995, voted to adopt the 
following regulation:  

For septic permits issued under the 1978 Title 5 code, i.e. those for which 
application was made prior to March 31, 1995, a one year renewal for said permit 
will be allowed as long as a completed application for the renewal permit is made 
prior to the expiration of the existing permit. Variances from this one-year-only 
renewal may be requested from the Board of Health and will be reviewed on a case 
by case basis. Those permits no longer protected under this regulation may have 
new applications made only when compliance with the revised Title 5 (March 31. 
1995) is demonstrated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


